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INGELWOOD 29

The Inglewood is our new single storey home 
with a twist. Wider than it is long, it makes 

perfect sense for a corner allotment, allowing 
you to create a sense of address towards the 

secondary frontage. 
It also looks equally as magnificent stretched 
across an acreage taking in the wide open 

spaces. This is a cleverly designed home with 
four bedrooms, a study and with the master 
bedroom away from the kids bedrooms for 

added privacy. 
Open plan family, formal entry and living 

strikes the perfect balance between class and 
livability.

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION
E  enquiries@cavalierhomes.co.nz
www.cavalierhomes.co.nz 

LIVING 203.55m2 GARAGE 40.48m2 

TOTAL = 271.72m2

*DISPLAY ONLY
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INGLEWOOD 31

The Inglewood is our new single storey home 
with a twist. Wider than it is long, it makes 

perfect sense for a corner allotment, allowing 
you to create a sense of address towards the 

secondary frontage. 
It also looks equally as magnificent stretched 
across an acreage taking in the wide open 

spaces. This is a cleverly designed home with 
four bedrooms, a study and with the master 
bedroom away from the kids bedrooms for 

added privacy. 
Open plan family, formal entry and living 

strikes the perfect balance between class and 
livability.FOR FURTHER INFORMATION

E  enquiries@cavalierhomes.co.nz
www.cavalierhomes.co.nz 

LIVING 215.52m2 GARAGE 39.91m2 

TOTAL = 291.29m2

*DISPLAY ONLY
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INGLEWOOD 34

The Inglewood is our new single storey home 
with a twist. Wider than it is long, it makes 

perfect sense for a corner allotment, allowing 
you to create a sense of address towards the 

secondary frontage. 
It also looks equally as magnificent stretched 
across an acreage taking in the wide open 

spaces. This is a cleverly designed home with 
four bedrooms, a study and with the master 
bedroom away from the kids bedrooms for 

added privacy. 
Open plan family, formal entry and living 

strikes the perfect balance between class and 
livability.

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION
E  enquiries@cavalierhomes.co.nz
www.cavalierhomes.co.nz 

LIVING 230.80m2 GARAGE 40.48m2 

TOTAL = 314.90m2

*DISPLAY ONLY



*DISPLAY ONLY
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INGLEWOOD 39

The Inglewood is our new single storey home 
with a twist. Wider than it is long, it makes 

perfect sense for a corner allotment, allowing 
you to create a sense of address towards the 

secondary frontage. 
It also looks equally as magnificent stretched 
across an acreage taking in the wide open 

spaces. This is a cleverly designed home with 
four bedrooms, a study and with the master 
bedroom away from the kids bedrooms for 

added privacy. 
Open plan family, formal entry and living 

strikes the perfect balance between class and 
livability.

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION
E  enquiries@cavalierhomes.co.nz
www.cavalierhomes.co.nz 

LIVING 244.71m2 GARAGE 40.48m2 

TOTAL = 363.81m2


